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      Alex preaching last Sunday                           Alex and his other students of Bishop Lutaaya Theological 

College 

 
 
 

Dear Christ Church, 

Greetings our dear beloved in the Mighty Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ 

whose Goodness and Mercy endure forever. 

 

Please receive warm regards from Rhoda, Shalom and Raphael. As a family we 

immensely love you and cherish your partnership with us. We were so pleased to 

receive $2000 from you. Thank you very much. We are so appreciative. 

 

I was privileged in the month of March to lead a training seminar for newly elected 

leaders from two parishes in the cathedral deanery. This was an opportunity for me to 

call on leaders to be deeply rooted in Christ and remind them of their stewardship role 

in God’s kingdom. 

 

I have also led an intensive module in Old Testament exegesis to Diploma students at 

Uganda Martyrs’ Seminary.  It has been quite a busy time for me because of the big 

size of the class. I nevertheless count it a privilege for partaking into the training of 

ministers in the Church in Uganda. 

 



 
Alex with his students of OT Exegesis at Uganda 

Uganda Martyrs’ Seminary                                                     Alex with the participants of the leaders’ seminar he facilitated                                                             

 
Prayer requests and Thanksgiving 

Thanksgiving 

• Please thank God for this term that is coming to an end. It has been 

generally a good term. 

 

• The finalist students at Uganda Martyrs’ Seminary- Namugongo will be 

commissioned on 7th April. Please thank God for the three years of their 

seminary studies. 

 

• God has blessed us with a big harvest at Mityana Secondary School where I 

am chaplain. Please thank God for the many young men and women who 

have given their lives to Christ. 

 

• Please thank God for the many opportunities of ministry God is opening for 

us. 

 

• I travel long distances every week to do teaching and preaching. Please 

thank God for His protection while on the road. 

Prayer requests 

• Students will be doing exams in two weeks' time. Please pray that they will 

be in the right physical and emotional state. Most importantly, may their 

desire to excel not overtake their desire to relate with God. 

• I will be preaching daily through the Holy week leading to Easter. Please 

pray that all will go well and that God will transform His people. 

• My wife has been sickly since January. This week she was diagnosed with 

acute Brucellosis and Typhoid. Please pray that she will be strengthened 

and that the doctors will give her the right medication. 

 

• The teaching and ministry I am doing is on a voluntary basis. Please pray that 

God will continue providing for my family and ministry needs and that God will 

avail funds to enable me commence studies on 1st May. 
 

• Please pray that my young family will be God loving and that we will 



always serve God whole heartedly without excuse or reservation. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Alex Sserwadda 



“For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you 

gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you invited me in,” (Matthew 

25:35) 
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